
  

 
 

DOWNTOWN SIGNAGE COMMITTEE MEETING  
Minutes of the Tuesday, September 27th, 2016  

Public Works Conference Room, Government Center 

 

The thirtieth meeting of the Downtown Signage Committee was held on September 27th, 2016 

Tricia Stiller convened the meeting at 8:09 AM. Members present were Vicki Tilton, Carl 
Teichman, Beth Whisman, Thom Jones, Dave Park, Crystal Howard, Russel Francois, and Tricia 
Stiller. Members absent were Kyle Ham, Kyle Boehm, and Tom Krieger. City staff present were 
Kevin Kothe and Steve Rasmussen.  

There was no Public Comment.  

Minutes of the September 13th were approved. Motion was made by Carl and seconded by 
Russel. All voted in favor. 

Barbara Martin, Dave Kosick, and Vicki Aubele were present from KMA Design. They 
reviewed with the committee what they planned to present at the 6 PM Public Meeting in the 
Ballroom at the Bloomington Center for the Performing Arts.  The Public Meeting 
announcement was sent to the Mayor and City Council, posted on the City website and 
announced at several meetings including the Downtown Strategy meeting held last week. 

Following several suggestions from the committee, KMA planned to make some adjustments to 
the presentation and the stakeholder survey.  The final survey will be done using Survey Monkey 
with a link posted on the City website. 

The next meeting was announced for 8 AM, October, 11th, 2016. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM. 

 


